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COFFEE SERVERS 

 
Sunday, June 3: Carrie Lystila and Kristin Peterson 

Sunday, June 10:Kathy& Dan Finni and Linda & Dave          

Kantola 

Sunday, June 17: Deb Pederson 

Sunday, June 24: Bill & Nancy Binroth

WORSHIP ASSISTANTS 

SUNDAY, JUNE 3: 
 USHERS: Severi and June Michaelson-Haataja  

 LECTORS: Kristiina Vanhala 

 HC ASSISTANT: Jim Vollmar 

 ACOLYTES: Dallon Coponen 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 10: 
 USHERS: George and Betty Uuro 

 LECTORS: John Malmberg 

 HC ASSISTANT: Marvyl Wilson 

ACOLYTES: Maggie Gaunt 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 17: 
 USHERS: Michael and Vicky Mattila 

 LECTORS: Vicky Mattila 

 HC ASSISTANT: Heather Cote 

 ACOLYTES: Dallace Coponen 

 

SUNDAY JUNE24: 
 USHERS: Alden Virenius and Judy Rupley                                               

 LECTORS: Carrie Lystila 

HC ASSISTANT: Bill Binroth 

 ACOLYTES: Colin and Tom Cowell 

 

ALTAR CARE: Sandra Engel 
  

 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 

42905 Willson Memorial Drive 

Chassell, MI  49916 

Phone: 906-523-4315 

Fax: 906-523-4382 

Email: htlc@up.net 

Website: www.htlc-ch.org 

 

Pastor Melinda Quivik 

Home: 906-523-5294 

E-Mail: mquivik@usfamily.net 

 

Church Secretary: Heather Cote 

htlc@up.net  

Financial Secretary:  Betty Kalliainen 

treas.htlc@up.net  

Please Call 

Are you sick? Are you hospitalized? Are you housebound? 

Are you in need of Pastoral Guidance? We appreciate your 

call to let us know that you or a loved one may be in one of 

the above situations. Don’t hesitate and don’t assume that 

someone else has already told us. Someone could 

unintentionally be neglected. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We have invited all our past Pastors back to 

Chassell to help us celebrate. 

 

On Friday night, June 29
th

 6:00 pm -8:00 pm we 

will have a “Meet & Greet” with the Pastors, on 

Saturday night, June 30
th

 at 6:00 pm there will be a 

catered dinner with a short program in the 

Fellowship hall.  Sunday, July 1
st
 will be the 

morning service with all the Pastors attending.  

Tickets for the Centennial Dinner are now 

available. Please see a Committee member, Mary 

Pekkala, Roberta, Bertha, Marvyl or June. They 

are also available in the church office Mon.-

Thurs.10-2. Cost is $12.00/Adult and $6.00/Child. 

 

 

HTLC will be offering Dave Ramsey’s Financial 

Peace University this fall.  More information will 

be available soon.  Please contact the Church Office 

if you are interested htlc@up.net or 523-4315. 

 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 

is Celebrating 100 Years!! 
 

mailto:htlc@up.net
http://www.htlc-ch.org/
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Happy Birthday 

 

 
June Haataja 06/01 

Robert Hager 06/01 

Kevin Bjorne 06/03 

Debra Young 06/03 

Mary Lee Nordstrom 06/04 

Noah Edwards 06/05 

Tyler Lassila 06/05 

Carl Nordstrom 06/05 

Myra Walitalo 06/05 

Jaylynn Juntunen 06/06 

Sally Fillmore 06/08 

Ruth Wisti 06/08 

Kaylee Basto 06/11 

Patti Monroe 06/11 

Heather Cote 06/13 

Jack Schaaf 06/13 

Braden Archambeau 06/14 

Larry Falstad 06/14 

Pamela Allen 06/15 

Kevin Kalliainen 06/15 

Lucas Walitalo 06/16 

Judy Miller 06/18 

Stephanie Ruotsi 06/18 

John Ruotsi III 06/21 

Amy Schmaltz 06/25 

Kyle Maki 06/27 

Wendy Hackman 06/28 

Edward Hall 06/28 

Luke Kaarto 06/30 

McKenna Penglase 06/30 
 

 

Thanks to the 24 or so dedicated ladies who make quilts on 

Tuesday mornings 234 quilts have been made.  We have 

209 packed for shipment to Lutheran World Relief and 25 

have been or will be donated locally.  Great work gals! 

Although we are on a summer break, we will provide treats 

and be serving coffee at the Quilt Show held on July 6 from 

10am-6pm & 7 from noon-4pm in the fellowship hall 

during Strawberry Festival. 

Again, many thanks for all your cooperation and dedicated 

service.  Enjoy our beautiful Copper Country summer and 

we’ll be back making quilts on September 4
th
. 

       

 
2012 Graduates 

 

Devin Holombo, son of Kelly Holombo and grandson of 

Paulette Archambeau is graduating from Chassell High 

School.  He is planning to join the Army and is leaving 

July 31, 2012 for basic training in Fort Benning, Georgia. 

 

Nathaniel Maki, son of Kim and Anita Maki is graduating 

from Chassell High School and will be attending Michigan 

Tech this fall in Software Engineering.  He works part-time 

during the school year and full-time during the summer in 

the I.T. Department at Michigan Tech. 

 

Zachariah Mills, son of Jennifer and Jon Marshall is 

graduating from Chassell High School.  He is planning on 

attending Bay de Noc Community college to earn an 

Automotive Technology degree. 

 

Matt Ruotsi, son of John and the late Kristine Ruotsi is 

graduating from Chassell High School.  His future plans 

are still undecided.  

 

Daniel Calleja, grandson of Gordon and Darlene Hietala is 

graduating from Stevenson High School in Livonia, 

Michigan. 

 

Kelsey Huuki, daughter of Chip and Dody Huuki and 

Mitchel Crothers son of Neal and Carolyn Crothers and 

who are grandchildren of Bud and Ruth Huuki will be 

graduating from Marquette Sr. High on June 3rd.  Kelsey 

will be attending NMU to become a cosmetologist and 

Mitchel will be attending Triane University in Angola, 

IL pursuing a Civil Engineering degree. Mitchel will also 

be playing Football for Triane. 

 

Ben Walikainen, son of Gregg and Vivian Walikainen of 

Battle Ground, Washington and the grandson of Anita 

Walikainen will be graduating from Summit View High 

School in Brush Prairie, Washington on June 15.  His 

future plans are still undecided.  

 

Nicholas Yousoufian, grandson of Doris Veldhuis is 

graduating from Washtenaw Community College with an 

Associate’s Degree in Pharmacy Tech. 

 

Kristi Wilson, is graduating from the University 

of Texas at Dallas with a Pre-Law degree.  

 

Allison Wilson and husband Chidi are both graduating 

from the University of Texas School Of Medicine at 

Galveston.  

Kristi and Allison are the granddaughters of Pastor Robert 

and Deloris Langseth. 

 

 



 

 

 

  

Vacation Bible School 

 

Mark your calendars!!  Vacation Bible School 2012 

will be held the week of Monday, July 30 through 

Thursday, August 2 from 5:30pm to 8:00 pm.  Our 

Vacation Bible School will be conducted by staff 

from Fortune Lake Lutheran Camp. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to serve as helpers 

and for church Committees to sign up to serve a 

light meal each evening.  There will be a sign up 

sheet to help provide meals and for supplies needed 

for VBS in fellowship hall. 

 

Please watch your upcoming bulletins and July 

Newsletter for registration forms and for more 

information. 

 

 
 

 

 

Current Budget Report 

January 1, 2012 – April 30, 2012 

 

     Actual           Budget     Difference 

Designated Giving   $ 8,708.00   $ 11,654.68     $(2,946.68) 

General Fund Giving   $39,540.13   $ 40,418.32    $ ( 878.19) 

Total Giving    $48,248.13   $ 52,073.00    $ (3,824.87)  

Expenses    $31,034.52   $ 52,073.00    $ (21,038.48) 

Difference    $17,213.61    -0-       $  17,213.61 
 

 

 

ENDOWMENT FUND TAKING 

APPLICATIONS FOR SCHOLARSHIP 

 

The Holy Trinity Endowment Fund is taking applications for its 2012-2013 college scholarship.  This is the seventh year that the 

award will be given to a member of Holy Trinity Lutheran Church who is enrolled in an ELCA college.  

 

The scholarship is awarded once a year and requires an annual application.  Applications are available in the church office and due 

back to the office by July 1, 2012.  For more information concerning the scholarship please contact Larry Falstad – 353-7787 or 

ldf@up.net. 

 

The scholarship is just one example of the benefits of the Holy Trinity Endowment Fund.  As an investment in our church’s future, 

this permanent fund provides for gifts to outreach ministries on a continual basis.  This will help preserve HTLC’s mission and share 

and celebrate the gifts of God’s grace. 

 

If you would like to know more about the Endowment Fund, contact Larry Falstad at 353-7787 or ldf@up.net. 

 

 

 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church will now have posted 

office hours: 

Monday         10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Tuesday         10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Wednesday   10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

Thursday       10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 

If you need assistance during non-office hours, please 

feel free to leave your messages on the answering 

machine - or you can send your messages to the Church 

Office anytime via e-mail.  We check both the answering 

machine and our e-mail each morning of every working 

day.  Our e-mail address is htlc@up.net .  Thank you   

 

DEADLINE FOR THE JULY NEWSLETTER 

IS MONDAY JUNE 21
ST

  2012 
Please send your article to 

 htlc@up.net  

 

Or you may call the church office at 523-4315. 

Thank you! 
 

mailto:ldf@up.net
mailto:ldf@up.net
mailto:htlc@up.net
mailto:htlc@up.net
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The mission of Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, together with the Evangelical Lutheran Church of America, is to cultivate life in 

relationship with Jesus Christ among God’s people.  Led by the Holy Spirit, we seek to spread the Good News of God’s 

Forgiveness and Love through Worship, the Grace of the Sacraments, and the Love of fellowship, in Jesus Christ. 
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THE POWER OF 

PRAYER 

 
 
 

Arneson, Mary 
Baker, Marge 

Bakkila, Cookie 
Behm, Addie 

Behm, Zachary 
Bergh, Fred 
Britz, Roy 

Camel, Paula 
Ecke, Barbara 
Fillmore, Jim 

Gemignani, Rose 
Hainault, Ethan 
Jestila, Alyce 

Kananen, Patti 
Kautto, Gladys 

Lanala, Katie Ann 
Leinonen, Joan 
Luusua, Bertha 
Makela, Diane 
Makela, Paul 

Manninen, Wesley 
McKenna, Tim 

Miller, Chris 
Monroe, Patti 

Monroe, Virginia 
Poggione, Loretta 

Roberts, Amy 
Sohlden, Jolene 

Siller, Janelle 
Slade, Chris 
Sten, Dennis 

Tormala, Mary 
Tormala, Theresa 
VanKleeck, Todd 
Vollmar, Jim, Jr 

Wiles, Sue 

 
 

REACH OUT AND TOUCH SOMEONE 

 

Lillian Armbrust 

PortagePointe 
520 Campus Drive 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday:  May 11 

 

Julia Hongisto 

Houghton Cty Medical Care 

1100 West Quincy Street 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday:  November 7 

 

Patrice Juopperi 

PO Box 194 

South Range, MI  49963 

Birthday – March 21 

 

Elvie Kangas 

Bayside Village - #103-1 

832 Sicotee 

L’anse, MI  49946 

Birthday – December 23 

 

Gisela (Gigi) Kangas 

Shulstad Leisure Living 

PO Box 84 

Baraga, MI  49908 

Birthday:  July 30 

 

 

 

Ruth Lehto 

Claremonth  Living & 

Rehab 

150 N Weiland Rd #118 – 2 

Buffalo Grove, IL  60089 

Birthday – April 18 

 

Margaret Martin 

PortagePointe 

520Campus Drive 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday – October 1 

 

Florence Naumes 

c/o Kathy Vertanen 

4487 Green Glen Drive 

Youngtown, OH  44511 

Birthday – March 12 

 

Alice Norberg 

Heritage Manor  #301 

401 E. Montezuma Ave 

Houghton, MI  49931 

Birthday:  March 6 

 

************************* 

If you know of someone that 

should be on or taken off the 

Prayer List please let the 

office know. Thank you  

************************* 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Edna Thompson  Rm 5A 

Cloverleaf Health Care 

275 N San Jacinto Street 

Hemet, CA  92543 

Birthday – January 9 

 

Betty Wolff 

PortagePointe 

520 Campus Drive 

Hancock, MI  49930 

Birthday – September 5 

 

 

If you would like someone 

added to the Prayer list 

prayer cards are available in 

the office. 

 

You can also fill out the blue 

card that is in the pews and 

return it to the office or place 

it in the offering plate.   

 

Sgt. McKinley Anderson  

245 Lee Road 2056 

Salem, AL  36874 

Birthday:  February 23 

 

Sgt. Fenton, Kyle  

45 Hulvey Drive 

Stafford, VA  22556 

Birthday:  September 28 

Great-grandson of Mary 

Rajala 

 

Lt.  Gazvoda Rudy  

322 Chandler Street 

SW Washington DC 20032 

Birthday:  March 3 

Son of Ludd and Carol 

Gazvoda 

 

Sgt Jaakkola, Travis W 

1/2 WPNS CO DET B  

UNIT 73063 

FPO AE 09502-3063Birthday:  

December 21 

Son of Wayne and the late 

Florence Jaakkola 

 

 

 

SSG Melinda S. Knight 

10377 Bayhead Beach Ave 

LasVegas, NV  89135 

Birthday:  October 4 

 

Katie L. Maynard 

18 Natchez Lane 

Fredericks, VA  22406 

Birthday:  July 10 

Niece of Dennis Kotila and  

Gayle Lampinen 

 

SSG Nathan Tormala 

11800 Braesview , Apt 3302 

San Antonio, TX  78213 

Birthday:  March 8 

Cousin of retired  

SSGT Joseph Tormala 

 

Pvt, Velmer, Matthew 

2/69 AR 

6590 Luzon Street  Box 2244 

Ft. Benning, GA  31905 

Birthday:  March 25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HN Winsor, Erik 

1
st
 LAR BN Echo Co 

1
st
 PLT   Unit 41244 

FPO    96427-1244 

Birthday:  July 12 

Son of Ron & Joyce 

Winsor 

 



 

~ June 2012 ~ 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1  
 

2  
 

3  

Confirmation 
 

 

 

AA 8pm 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7 OA noon 

Piano tuning 2:00 pm 
 

8  
 

9  
 

10  
 

 

 

 

AA 8pm 

11  
 

12  
 

13  

Jean Pekkala Blg. Use 

1-3 pm 
 

14 OA noon 
 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
Father’s Day 

 

 

 

AA 8pm 

18  
 

19  
 

 

7pm Council 

meeting 

20  
 

21 OA noon 
 

22  
 

23  
 

24   
 

 

 

 

AA 7pm 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28 OA noon 
 

29  
 

Centennial 

Celebration begins 

6pm-8pm “Meet & 

Greet” in 

fellowship hall. 

30  
Cassie Outinen 

Wedding  

 

Centennial 

Celebration Dinner 

6:00pm 

 

  

 
Confirmation is Sunday, June 3, 2012 at 

HTLC. On this day we celebrate the 

Affirmation of Baptism with our young people.  

Please join them for cake and coffee after the 

service in fellowship hall. 

 

Confirmed this year: 

Callie Aittama, daughter of David Aittama 

and Kim Britz. Granddaughter of Lucy 

Aittama. 

Cody Clement, son of Greg and Joanne 

Clement. 

Kayla Jacobson, daughter of Eric and Neeta 

Jacobson. 

Dakota Messer, son of Marcia Messer. 

 

RECENT PASTORAL ACTS 
 

FUNERALS: 
Kathy Vanhala – Friday, April 6, 2012

 Robert Walitalo - Tuesday, April 17, 2012 

John Vanhala – Wednesday, May 16, 2012 

 

BAPTISMS: 
Isabella Mali Daisy Edwards-Saturday, April 7, 

2012 

 Bella Rae Kotila – Sunday, April 15, 2012 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 


